

The Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice Nurses of New Jersey

Call for Posters

for November 3rd, 2018 Conference

Poster abstract Deadline: August 10th, 2018


The Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice nurses of New Jersey  is announcing a call for posters  by psychiatric advanced practice nurses or students to be presented at the November 3rd, 2018 SPAPN Conference held at Monmouth University, Monmouth New Jersey.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The posters should reflect areas related to psychiatric advanced practice nursing. The posters can represent research, innovations, clinical or education practice or initiatives in psychiatric advanced practice nursing. Poster authors will receive a one year membership to The Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice Nurses of New Jersey and admission to the conference.

Poster abstracts can be submitted to the Education Director of the Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice Nursing of New Jersey at www.spapn.com. After being selected, poster authors will be advised of additional biographical and conflict of interest information which is required.
The poster must be printed on a rigid board which will be able to be free standing on an easel stand. Posters shall be no greater than 3’ x 4’ in size and can be printed in portrait or landscape orientation.






